

## **MEDIA ALERT**

July 23, 2019

Baltimore Center Stage Invites You to Coffee at To Bean or Not to Bean:

Baltimore Center Stage's New Public Coffee Bar

What: Coffee and a Chat at To Bean or Not to Bean

Tuesday, August 6, 2019 When:

9:00 am-10:00 am

Where: To Bean or Not To Bean

Baltimore Center Stage 700 North Calvert Street, Baltimore, MD 21202



Details:

Baltimore Center Stage has announced the opening of To Bean or Not to Bean, a coffee bar located on the first floor of the theater at 700 North Calvert Street. To Bean (for short) opened its doors to the public in early July and serves a variety of hot and cold coffees and teas, as well as snacks. Serving as a public gathering space, To Bean offers free wifi and comfortable meeting and work spaces. Baltimore Center Stage Executive Director Michael Ross, will be on hand for a brief Q&A about opening the coffee shop to serve as a community gathering place.

Support for creating the infrastructure and furnishing of To Bean or Not to Bean was provided by a generous grant from long-time Baltimore Center Stage donors and philanthropists George and Betsy Sherman.

To Bean or Not to Bean is open Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 3:00pm. To attend the media coffee break, please contact Robyn Murphy, Director of Communications and Strategic Partnerships at 410.986.4016 or RMurphy@centerstage.org